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Chatham County Police Department Investigating After Skeletal Remains Found 

 

Chatham County, GA (September 21, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating after skeletal remains were found in a wooded area on September 19, 2020. 

People walking to a pond discovered what appear to be human skeletal remains in a wooded area 

off of Oriole Drive. The remains will be autopsied to determine a cause of death, and to help 

identify the deceased. 

Anyone with information can call Chatham County Police Department detectives at 912-651-

4701 or CrimeStoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters remain anonymous, and may qualify for a cash 

reward. 
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